
 

With the temperatures dropping to dangerously cold levels, various facilities 

across the county will be opening their doors for temporary relief. These stations 

are for individuals who do not have heat, who can come in for a warmup and  

continue on their way as food, showers, and areas for sleep are not available. We 

encourage individuals who are in need of overnight shelter to make your way to 

our local shelters providing that service. We ask that you respect the rules of the 

station and do not enter restricted areas. 

Dates and Times of Warming Stations Being Open:  

Saturday, January 13 through Saturday, January 20 from 8am to 6pm 

Warming Station Locations: 

• Bloomington Fire Station 1 (Headquarters) 

226 College Avenue, Bloomington 

• Bloomington Fire Station 2 

209 S Fairfield Drive, Bloomington 

• Ellettsville Fire Department Headquarters 

5080 West State Road 46, Ellettsville 

• Monroe Fire Protection District– Perry 

3953 South Kennedy Drive, Bloomington 

• Monroe Fire Protection District– Clear Creek 

9094 South Strain Ridge Road, Bloomington 

• Monroe Fire Protection District– Indiana Creek 

8019 South Rockport Road, Bloomington 

• Monroe Fire Protection District- Bloomington 

5081 North Old State Road 37, Bloomington 

• Monroe Fire Protection District- Van Buren 

2130 South Kirby Road, Bloomington 


